
 

 

 

 

Date: January 16, 2022 

 

Temple encroaches 5ft of the road, disrupting public transport 

Bengaluru NavaNirmana Party (BNP) demands action 
 

An Anjaneya temple at the Corporation bank circle in Kudlu, ward no. 243, has been built by 

encroaching around 5 ft of the road area causing disruption in public transport. Bengaluru 

NavaNirmana party (BNP) demands the BBMP clear the encroachments immediately. 

 

Residents are of the view that this temple was built in 2014 when there was a proposal to widen 

the road to ease the traffic. Initially, the temple was a simple structure however, now it has a shed, 

an electric pole, and granites to make it a permanent structure in the area. BMTC buses and other 

big vehicles find it difficult to turn at this junction.  

 

A complaint regarding the same was also raised with the BBMP on the second of December, 

2022. However, no action has been taken so far. 

 

About Bengaluru NavaNirmana Party (BNP): BNP is a unique political party with an 

exclusive focus on Bengaluru and BBMP. The party has been formed by passionate and active 

citizens of Bengaluru who have tirelessly been working at the grassroots level in the areas of solid 

waste management, water conservation, wastewater management, roads, education, healthcare, 

etc. BNP is a party of, by, and for the citizens of Bengaluru with a focus on good grassroots 

governance, transparency, and accountability. BNP’s goal is to give shape to Nadaprabhu 

Kempegowda’s vision of making Bengaluru a model city.   

 

For details contact: Mr. Uday- 9686566629, ward no. 243 

 

Pictures are attached here. 



 

 

 



 

 

   

 
 


